## **Chris O'Brien**

From:

David Radcliff < dtradcliff72@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 21, 2025 10:28 PM

To:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

Support EV Tax, Article 5 Section 3

Dear Chair Abney and members of the Committee,

My name is David Radcliff and I live in Coventry. I am submitting testimony in support of the proposed electric vehicle registration fee in Governor McKees proposed FY 2026 budget (H5076 Article 5 Section 3). I drive as much as anybody else. The registration fee in lieu of gasoline taxes would build and maintain the state's roads.

Sincerely, David Radcliff